
 

CHRISTMAS CRAFT & FESTIVE SING 
SONG SESSIONS 

Wednesday 11th December 2019 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

On Wednesday 11th December, Apple and Little Ladybirds classes 

would like to invite all parents and carers into school to get 

festive and enjoy some Christmas Crafts and Christmas songs with 

the children! 

The morning session will start at 10:30am and finish at 11:30am 

and the afternoon session will start at 2:00pm and end at 3:00pm. 

All parents are asked to come into school via the nursery 

classroom doors. We ask that you do not bring babies to these 

sessions, so that you can spend some special time with your child 

but understand if you have no other option. 

 

We look forward to seeing many of you there. 

 

Many thanks, 

The Nursery Team 


